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June 30, 2023

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

The Philippine Department of Tourism - London is inviting qualified companies/suppliers for
digital marketing services in Spain for July to August 2023, in connection with the PDOT
London's Digital Marketing Project for the Spanish market.

Attached for your guidance is the detailed Terms of Reference.

Please submit your proposal and required supporting documents on or before July 19, 2023
2023 to proposals@itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.uk,
info@itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.uk or jing@itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.uk.

Thank you and we look forward to receiving your proposals.

Sincerely yours,

et Pz

GERARD O PANGA
Tourism Attaché
Philippine Department of Tourism - London



